22 September 2015

To whom it may concern,

FUJIFILM SonoSite is submitting this Class Il Permissive Change application to
FCC ID: 2ADCS-IFC6234 on behalf of Inforce Computing.

The purpose of the change is to allow FUJIFILM Sonosite to instali the Inforce
2x2 802.11a/b/g/n +BT radio module in the iViz ultrasound system.

A new antenna is being used by FUJIFILM Sonosite, a test report is provided.
A SAR report has been provided with this application.
If there are any questions do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Nikolaos Pagoulatos, PhD

Director, High-Access Mobility

FUJIFILM SonoSite

Email: nikolaos.pagoulatos @ sonosite.com
Phone: 425-205-1925




